
	
	
	

Berchem,	Moses	&	Devlin,	P.C.	Partners	with	CAS	
	
The	Connecticut	Association	of	Schools	is	pleased	to	announce	that	Berchem,	Moses	&	
Devlin,	P.C.	has	recently	partnered	with	CAS	as	the	sponsor	of	the	highly	esteemed	
Governor’s	Scholars	Program.		Now	in	its	twentieth	year,	the	Governor’s	Scholars	Program		
recognizes	academically	talented	high	school	students	in	schools	throughout	the	state.	
Those	students	selected	as	Governor	Scholars	not	only	attend	a	luncheon	in	May	with	the	
Governor	where	they	are	awarded	certificates	and	plaques,	but	they	are	given	the	
opportunity	to	take	undergraduate	courses	at	a	wide	variety	of	Connecticut	colleges	and	
universities	as	well	as	a	prestigious	scholarship	opportunity		from	the	University	of	
Connecticut.	
	
Established	in	1933,	Berchem,	Moses	&	Devlin,	P.C	offers	a	broad	range	of	legal	services	
across	diverse	practice	areas.		Now	with	40	attorneys,	they	have	earned	a	reputation	as	a	
law	firm	that	aggressively	represents	their	clients’	best	interests	while	maintaining	the	
highest	standards	of	legal	service	and	professional	ethics.		Individuals,	small	businesses,	
government	agencies,	municipalities,	boards	of	education,	and	Fortune	500	companies	
appreciate	Berchem,	Moses	&	Devlin,	P.C.’s	dedication	to	providing	personalized	attention	
typically	found	at	a	small	firm,	while	offering	the	resources	representative	of	a	large	firm.	
The	firm	is	also	a	leading	player	in	the	field	of	education	law	and	municipal	labor	relations	
in	the	state,	with	more	than	30	years	of	experience	representing	the	interests	of	public,	
private	and	charter	schools	throughout	Connecticut.	
	
“We	are	both	excited	and	appreciative	of	this	new	partnership	we	have	developed	with	
Berchem,	Moses	&	Devlin,”	stated	Dr.	Karissa	Niehoff,	Executive	Director	of	CAS.	“The	
Governor’s	Scholars	Program	gives	highly	talented	students	in	Connecticut	not	only	the	
recognition	they	deserve,	but	also	great	opportunities	to	pursue	higher	education	within	
our	state.	Without	the	support	and	generosity	of	Berchem,	Moses	&	Devlin	this	program	
would	not	be	possible.”				
	
Berchem,	Moses	&	Devlin,	P.C.’s	sponsorship	of	the	Governor’s	Scholars	Program	and	
partnership	with	CAS	is	clearly	a	perfect	match.	

 

	

	



 
	


